
5 November 2019  

 

CAROLS AT QUAKERS 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

After a hugely successful Carols at Quakers in 2018, we will again be hosting this FREE community event on the school 
field. Whilst admission to Carols at Quakers is FREE, we will be collecting gold coin donations for Westmead Children’s 
Hospital on the night. 

Date: Friday 6 December 2019 

Time: 5:30 pm – 7:45 pm 
To celebrate the evening there will be live performances of carols by students, a range of games, face painting (gold 
coin donation), an appearance by Santa and some food available for purchase on the night; an ice-cream truck and a 
BBQ before the event. Families are encouraged to bring their own picnic dinner, as well as portable chairs and picnic 
blankets to sit on. Please note, we are a nut aware school and have students with food allergies, so it would be 
appreciated if food is not shared with other children.  

 

If you are able to attend, we ask that you fill in the slip below and return it to your child’s teacher by Friday 22 
November 2019 to ensure the event is adequately catered for. 

 

We look forward to celebrating the end of another wonderful year at Quakers Hill Public School.  

 

Bert Lo Campo         Brittany Kenny & Mackayla Edwards 
Principal         Event Coordinators 
 

CAROLS AT QUAKERS 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s teacher by Friday 22 November 2019. 

Yes! I/We would love to attend the Carols at Quakers on Friday 6 December 2019. 

 
Number of guests attending: ___________ 
 
Number of people purchasing a sausage sandwich: ______________ 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: ________________________  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  


